1. Home

Southern Station Newsletter - September 12, 2018

By Southern Station September 12, 2018 | 2:17 PM Share:

- facebook
- twitter
- linkedin
- email

View PDF

Hope that everyone had a wonderful summer with friends and family! I am happy to report that auto burglaries and larceny thefts are down 32% and 27% respectively year to date in our continued priority of reducing property crime in the district. Burglaries remain up year to date although there has been a reduction month over month with an increase in burglary arrests made by officers.

With school back in session and the days getting shorter as we enter the Fall season, it is important that we prioritize traffic safety to ensure the wellness of the children, residents and workers within our district. Under the City's Vision Zero SF policy of prioritizing traffic safety with the goal of reducing traffic fatalities to zero by 2024, below are some school and general traffic safety tips under the Safe Routes to School initiative:

Click here for the full newsletter

Tags Captain's Message Announcements PDF Newsletters

Featured News

SFPD Arrests Homicide Suspect 23-005(b)

December 03, 2024 | 8:24 PM Featured News Release

San Francisco Police Awarded \$179,000 Grant from the Office of Traffic Safety for Traffic Enforcement Program to Increase Safety on Roads 24-150

December 03, 2024 | 8:13 PM Featured

News Release

SFPD Investigates Homicide in the Bayview District 24-149

December 01, 2024 | 6:44 AM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Investigates Homicide in the Mission District 24-148

December 01, 2024 | 6:11 AM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release